
AGM – Wednesday 1 March 2017 

Meeting opened at: 7:30pm 

Present:  Max Hunt, Dee Hunt, Ann Cazzulino, Di Clark, Heather Macfarlan, 

James Eales, Lincoln Hudson, Florence Bradford, Brad Rice, Carmel Black, 

Neville Bradford, Cathy Rough, Stuart Langfield and David White (Motorcycle 

Advocacy Group),  

Apologies:  Rob Lachowicz, Ross McLeod, Cr Darren Grimwade, Rohan 

Davies, Maggie Scattini. 

Previous Minutes: Read and accepted. 

Treasurer’s report:  see appendix                                                                  

Audited financial statements presented.  Report to be accepted moved Brad, 

seconded Terry 

 Paul Smith to be appointed for next year. 

 Anne gave thanks to Brad for all his work over the year. 

Business arising:   

President’s report:  Di listed some of the achievements over the year eg 

events, web-site developments, renovations. Thanks to committee and 

volunteers.  

Election of Officer Bearers:                                                             

President:  Di Clark        Vice President:  Ross McLeod                     

Secretary:  Cathy Rough        Treasurer:  Brad Rice    

Others:  Lincoln Hudson, James Eales, Ann Cazzulino, Heather Macfarlan, 

Carmel Black. 

Meeting closed at:  8pm 


